
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Daca nu intelegeti continutul acestei scrisori, va rugam sa va adresati biroului receptie pentru a primi asistenta necesara 

 
 

 

Dear parents/guardians,                                                                                                                              26th February 2024 

 

We would like to invite you to join us in celebrating Mother’s (and other’s) Day on Friday 8th  March 2024.  We will 

be hosting a coffee morning in the junior hall from 9:00am – 10:00am and everyone is welcome to join us.  

 

Due to World Book Day and Mother’s Day falling in the same week, we have re-arranged the date for the coffee 

morning so you can join in with the World Book Day activities in school on 7th March as well as attend the coffee 

morning, now on 8th March. 

 

There will be a variety of refreshments, with cake and biscuits.     

 

There will also be a Mother’s Day poem reading where some children will be coming to the hall and reading poems, 

this will be held between 9:40-9:50am.  

 

We look forward to seeing everybody on Friday to celebrate.  

 

Many thanks  

Ms Evans and The Pastoral Team 

Mother’s and Carer’s Day 

Celebration 


